Administration
· Covid Update – As we all have probably heard there are new government restrictions geared toward golf courses.  The new restrictions will limit tee time bookings to individuals, single people and their close contacts, or families.  We have attached the guidelines we have been sent from our Golf Association.  We are waiting until Saturday afternoon to hear any further updates before making any changes to our current tee times and tee sheet.  In saying that, the current restrictions would require us to change the tee sheet for the next three weeks.
· COVID Twosome Proposal – Should the current stated restrictions stay in effect, we will be erasing all tee times for the next three weeks and changing the booking tee sheet.  Tee times will start at the normal time going forward but all tee times will be set to twosomes, meaning you could only book for two people in a tee time.  The tee times will be set in 4 and 5 minute intervals.  All tee times will be booked for two people whether you are an individual, single with close contacts, or a family.  This will eliminate singles getting paired up and we will not allow groups of three or four or groups pairing up once they tee off 1.
· Members will be allowed to book only one tee time a day
· There will be only 1 cart allowed for each tee time
· The booking window will be reduced to 5 days and for the start-up, members will be able to book from Monday to Friday all at once.  This will be a headache, but there is not much we can do given the short notice
· By having twosomes with these intervals we should be able to get the same number of people out each day as we currently get out
· Erasing the tee sheet is for sure a pain, but there were too many tee times with broken protocols to not start fresh
· The above proposal is a first draft with some further tweaks to be put in place and will not be implemented until the last minute, as we are hoping the government backtracks on some of the current golfing policies.  As well, should Covid policies change mid-week or earlier than thought, we will immediately erase the twosome tee times and restart with our current system, meaning we will have some more booking headaches. Otherwise we are planning on this twosome system for the next three weeks and after that we will go back to our current booking system of 10 days and 9 minute intervals.
· Thanks for your understanding and patience in these crazy times and for everyone’s mental health, we at least still get to golf.  Watch for a further update Saturday May 8th.
